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. The La Harpe school board has 4 seats open for the April 2, 2019 consolidated election. Candidates 
may obtain nominating petitions at the County Clerk’s office in the Courthouse in Carthage. Petitions 
may be circulated now and the candidate filing period begins December 10 and ends December 17, 
2018. 
     At their regular October meeting, the School Board adopted a resolution to publicly recognize the many 
contributions of Mrs. Lila J McKeown to the La Harpe Schools and Community. The Board also approved 
custodial subs, an athletic scheduler, a special ed. coordinator, and directed the superintendent to contract 
with a school counselor for the coming semester. The Board approved bills, reviewed the Annual Financial 
Report prepared by the auditor, discussed a joint agreement with the City Council to apply for a grant to 
improve sidewalks for students who walk and bike to school, and the Board approved a Christmas gift for each 
employee. The Board approved camera systems for the remaining bus, school van and in October approved a 
security camera system for the school facilities.   
 
 
     La Harpe School Board meetings are held at 7:00 p.m. on the third Tuesday of each month in Room 104. 
Agendas and approved minutes are posted on the website at laharpeeagles.org. 


